THE 72 SENTINEL

NEWSLETTER OF THE MARGARET L. BAPTISTE/GREATER CHARLESTON CHAPTER 72
NATIONAL ACTIVE and RETIRED FEDERAL EMPLOYEES - NARFE

APRIL 13th, 2018 MEETING
				John Wesley United Methodist Church
Lunch at 12:00 p.m. – Program at 12:35 p.m.		  	  	626 Savannah Highway


The more we get together, the happier we’ll be!

To say that we miss those of you who have not attended a Chapter meeting recently is an understatement.  Your NARFE membership is greatly appreciated but so is your participation in the Chapter.  If you can please take full advantage of your membership and join with us at our Chapter meetings.  Your attendance is a demonstration of your commitment to the NARFE objective of protecting our earned retirement and health benefits and the support of your fellow retirees and current Federal employees.

This month our speaker will be Ms. Casey Corley, Director of Development, of the Alzheimer’s Association, Charleston site.  She will be presenting an overview of the current activities of the SC Chapter and the local programs and services.  We can be proud that NARFE members around the country have raised over $12 million for Alzheimer’s Research and are well on track to reach $13 million by the end of this year.  While progress continues to be made in understanding this terrible disease we all probably know a family member or friend who is dealing with Alzheimer’s.

We also expect a briefing on the recent Federation Conference held in Myrtle Beach last month plus a legislative update from Frank Painter. 

Our lunch in April will be chicken salad croissants, mixed green salad, fruit cup, potato chips, cookies or cake for dessert, and beverages.  Again, time is short so make your reservation now with Jim Metzger either by phone (843) 766-2511 and leave a message or send an email to jamesrmetzger@aol.com ASAP!

We look forward to seeing you next Friday!

Your NARFE Chapter 72 Officers

President – Bill Greenhill     Ph: 843-402-0381/cell:843-810-2648/email wmgreenhill@yahoo.com
1st Vice President – Ned Adams
  Ph: 843-556-0260/email nedzmail7733@gmail.com
2nd Vice President – Jim Metzger
  Ph: 843-766-2511/email jamesrmetzger@aol.com
Secretary – Joan Gaetke
  Ph: 843-766-7730/email: joangaetke@bellsouth.net
[bookmark: _GoBack]Treasurer – David Hills
  Ph: 843-329-3543/email: dhills@yahoo.com
Assistant Treasurer – Letha Rampersant
  Ph:/email: lrampersant@yahoo.com
Immediate Past President – Frank Stevens	
  Ph: 843-571-0909/email: frank_stevens@email.com
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